
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Iceland 2024 – Information Meeting 
 
As we approach the final run-up to Iceland 2024, I would like to invite you to an Information Meeting where I can 
share with you the finer details of the trip and answer any questions that you may have. I have arranged this for 
Tuesday 23rd January 2024 at 18.00 in the English Theatre. 
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance either via email  
(ehyndman@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk) or by returning the slip at the bottom of this letter. 
 
Passport/GHIC Cards  
 
It is advised that I take with us a copy of your child’s passport, in the very unlikely event that something happens 
to the passport airlines have been known to allow school children to board their flights home with a photocopy of 
their passport. Therefore, if you can please bring a photocopy of the passport on the night, that would be much 
appreciated. If you are unable to photocopy it then please bring the passport and we will do this during the meeting. 
If you still have not applied for a GHIC card (to replace any out-of-date EHIC’s) please do so as soon as possible. 
These are needed to access state healthcare whilst away, should we need it.  
 
If you have any questions about any of the information in this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs E Hyndman  
   
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Reply Slip: Iceland Information Meeting – Tuesday 23rd January 2024 
 
Name of student:   ___________________________________ Form:   ___________ 
 
I/We   will / will not   be attending the Iceland Information Meeting on Tuesday 23rd January at 18.00 in the library. 
 
Number of people attending including student:   __________ 
 
Signed: __________________________________(Parent/Carer)  Date: ___________________    
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